
The East Riding Safeguarding Adults Board (ERSAB) has a Serious Case Review protocol. 

Sometimes things happen which calls for a review of how multi-agency professionals have dealt 

with certain issues and worked together. 

This protocol describes in detail what will happen should an incident of this nature happen in the 

East Riding. 

Currently, East Riding Safeguarding Adults Board has no serious case reviews. 


